Ach'd by enail 17/2/15.

HOUSE OF COMMONS

Mr Adrian Pritchard
Chief Executive
Colchester Borough Council
Rowan House
Sheepen Road
Colchester CO3 3WG

COLCHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT TEAM RECEIVED	
17 FEB	2015
То:	The second secon

11th February 2015

Dear Mr Pritchard,

Colchester Local Plan - Issues and Options

I write formally to request that Rural Preservation be given as the official conservation designation for the whole of Salary Brook Valley and eastern slopes from Clinghoe Hill to Bromley Road.

I appreciate that not all this land is within the Borough of Colchester, so I am also writing to Tendring District Council with a request that the same designation is given to land which falls within their District.

I am also writing to the Head of Planning at Colchester Borough Council.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Sir Bob Russell, MP for Colchester